
Mr Andrew Hartley  

cordially invites you to attend a 

Parents’ Forum 

Wednesday, 22 March 2023, 6:30pm-7:30pm at  

Maiden Erlegh Chiltern Edge 

Topics of discussion: 

School values and Year 7 impressions so far... 

Please let us know if you would like to attend by clicking on the link below and completing the form by Monday, 20 March 

Booking form 

https://forms.microsoft.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=WwlpOb3F7ECiSBghIHVh9COhLW0ze7pLgNCdsVSRr2JUMVhaT0RENUlYMDc4NFdGV0dGRzVORzYyWi4u

